
WSR 22-04-065
WITHDRAWAL OF PROPOSED RULES

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
[Filed January 28, 2022, 1:03 p.m.]

This memo serves as notice that the Washington department of 
health (department) is withdrawing the CR-102 for chapter 246-453 WAC, 
Hospital charity care. The department was proposing revisions to this 
chapter to implement SHB 6273 (chapter 263, Laws of 2018) by updating 
definitions, delineating charity care, and revising notice require-
ments without restricting charity care. The CR-102 was filed December 
27, 2021, and published in WSR 22-02-016.

Since the CR-102 was filed in 2021, additional information has 
come to the department's attention regarding potential legislation 
that may impact these same rule sections. As such, the department has 
decided to withdraw the CR-102 and revisit the proposed changes at a 
later date.

Individuals requiring information on this rule should contact 
Carrie Baranowski, charity care program manager, at 360-236-4210.

Tami M. Thompson
Regulatory Affairs Manager
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